
NOTICE OF THE MONTAGUE
TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION
CHANGE OF REMOTE PARTICIPATION

Notice is hereby given that the November 13, 2024 and December 11, 2024

Montague Board of Education meetings will be in-person meetings only with live

stream availability. No remote participation will be available. Members of the

public are welcome to attend the meetings in person. The meetings will be in the

Montague Township School gymnasium, 475 Route 206, Montague, NJ. Michael

Bussow, Board Secretary


